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Emergency Plan 
 
Contact with students: There is very little free time for students but in any of that time 
(especially, at night) when students are not under faculty supervision, we will have cell 
phone numbers of all students. In addition, all students will be asked to download a 
phone app that allows them to text message for free as long as they are in an area with 
wifi. The hotels will have wi-fi free, and many restaurants and shopping areas have free 
wifi. In addition, students will be given a card with phone numbers of both faculty, our 
guide Toni Sylvester, and the hotels at which we are staying. They will also be provided 
with phone numbers from a few taxi companies. Should an emergency occur involving 
the Ebola virus, we will be in touch immediately with Gary Berg and other relevant 
personnel. 
 
 
 
 


